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MEDIA RELEASE 

September 27, 2013

Flourish Campaign partners present fundraising goals for $7 M campaign

Trent Hills, Ontario -- Flourish, The Trent Hills Wellness Campaign hosted information sessions in Campbellford, Hastings and Warkworth last week with presentations from each of the partners involved in the campaign. “This one-of-a-kind $7 million campaign involves three partners coming together for a common goal – wellness for all,” said Kira Mees, Campaign Co-Chair and moderator for the Hastings meeting.
The Campbellford Memorial Hospital Foundation has set a fundraising goal of $4 million for quality diagnostic and health care close to home.  “In order to ensure that our community hospital remains in Trent Hills for the long term, we must all participate in supporting the acquisition of equipment that will ensure optimum patient care,” said John Russell, Executive Director, Campbellford Memorial Hospital Foundation.  “You can help to bring life-saving and comfort-giving equipment to the thousands of patients who come through the CMH doors seeking caring assistance.”
The fundraising goal for the Campbellford/Seymour Community Foundation is $2 million for sustainable community development. “While this is a very lofty goal, we wanted to give the surrounding communities of both Hastings and Warkworth the same flexibility as Campbellford/Seymour to respond to their current community needs  by having access to their own granting program,” explained Martha Murphy, Executive Director, Campbellford/Seymour Community Foundation. 
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The Municipality of Trent Hills presentation identified $1 million as the fundraising goal to support recreation centres in all three urban communities of Trent Hills. “We are about to embark on a spectacular journey,” said Mike Rutter, CAO, Municipality of Trent Hills. “Now is the time for the community to come forward and show their support for these projects.” The projects include a Wellness & Recreation Centre in Campbellford, an addition to the Warkworth Arena, and a Field House in Hastings.
In addition to the Flourish Campaign partner presentations, each of the public meetings included a special presentation. Members of the Lioness Club of Campbellford attended the Campbellford meeting to present a contribution to the campaign.
"The Lioness Club of Campbellford, are very pleased to support the Flourish Campaign with a $1,000 donation to support the Municipality’s initiative for Re-development of Recreation and Leisure Facilities in Trent Hills", said Andrea Conte, President. "We commend the Wellness Campaign. The Lioness Club has recently refurbished the emergency waiting room at CMH and donated to the digital mammography campaign. It is vital that organizations, corporations and citizens join in this opportunity to support this exciting campaign. Look to the future and make Trent Hills the leader in wellness for all".

A special presentation also took place at the Hastings information meeting with the announcement of a fundraising opportunity to support the construction of a Clubhouse for the Hastings Field House.  “We have applied for $150,000 from the Aviva Community Fund and voting begins on Monday, Sept. 30.” said Tonya McColl-Smith, Flourish Campaign Coordinator. “We’ve done it before and we can do it again!”  The Aviva Community Fund is an annual competition in which several national winning ideas across Canada share in a $1 million prize. To vote, visit www.avivacommunityfund.org and look for The Hastings Clubhouse under Ideas. 
The Warkworth meeting was an opportunity for the Friends of Warkworth Arena to present a pledge of $20,000 over 5 years to the Flourish Campaign. The Friends of Warkworth Arena are a group of dedicated volunteers that have committed their time and effort to work with the Municipality of Trent Hills to ensure that the facility remains a vital part of the community.  “In the past few years great strides have been made revitalizing the Warkworth Arena with the support of the community, organizations and partners,” said Jon Trotter, a volunteer with the Friends of Warkworth Arena. “The Flourish Campaign is providing us with a wonderful opportunity to make significant improvements and support recreation centre re-development that will meet the future needs of our community. We are very excited to pledge $20,000 to the Flourish Campaign for Recreation Centre Re-Development.”  Presenting the contribution on behalf of Jon, was Friends’ Volunteer and Flourish Campaign Co-Chair, Scott Newman.
For copies of the partner presentations and more details about Flourish, The Trent Hills Wellness Campaign, visit the campaign website at  www.flourishcampaign.ca . 
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For further information:

Tonya McColl-Smith
Flourish Campaign Coordinator
39 Doxsee Avenue North
P.O. Box 1146
Campbellford, ON   K0L 1L0
705-653-2005

tmccoll@cmh.ca
39 Doxsee Avenue North, P.O. Box 1146�Campbellford, ON   K0L 1L0


705-653-2005
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Pictured above (L-R): Mina Murphy, Campaign Service Clubs and Foundations Chair; Bob Bennett, Campaign Honourary Co-Chair; Andrea Conte, Lioness President; Gayle Laroche Lioness Treasurer; Elsie Search, Joan Sharp, Maureen Dikun and Bev Scott, Lioness Members.








Pictured above (L-R): Scott Newman, Campaign Co-Chair and Friends of the Warkworth Arena Volunteer; and Tom Cunningham, Campaign Honourary Co-Chair.














